
FORTY-NINTH LEGISLATURE HB 436/a
FIRST SESSION, 2009

March 14, 2009

Madam President:

Your EDUCATION COMMITTEE, to whom has been referred

     HOUSE JUDICIARY COMMITTEE SUBSTITUTE FOR
 HOUSE BILL 436

has had it under consideration and reports same with recommendation
that it DO PASS, amended as follows:

1.  On page 6, line 12, strike "it" and insert in lieu thereof
"the local superintendent or governing authority".

2.  On page 8, line 15, strike "school board" and insert in
lieu thereof "superintendent".

3.  On page 9, line 11, strike "governing authority" and insert
in lieu thereof "state agency administrator".

4.  On page 10, line 20, after the period insert a closing
quotation mark and from line 21 through line 25 and, on page 11,
from line 1 through line 9, strike Subsections I and J.

5.  On page 11, line 15, strike "school board" and insert in
lieu thereof "superintendent".

6.  On page 11, line 20, strike "school board's" and insert in
lieu thereof "superintendent's".

7.  On page 11, line 25, before "H" insert "G or".

8.  On page 12, line 4, strike "school board's" and insert in
lieu thereof "superintendent's".

9.  On page 12, line 6, strike "school board" and insert in
lieu thereof "superintendent". 

10.  On page 12, line 25, and page 13, line 1, strike "school
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board" and insert in lieu thereof "superintendent". 

11.  On page 13, line 4, strike "school board" and insert in
lieu thereof "superintendent". 

12.  On page 13, line 10, strike "school board" and insert in
lieu thereof "superintendent". 

13.  On page 13, line 12, strike "counsel" and insert in lieu
thereof "a person of the party's choice".

14.  On page 14, line 7, strike "school board" and insert in
lieu thereof "superintendent". 

15.  On page 14, lines 12 and 13, strike "school board" and
insert in lieu thereof "superintendent". 

16.  On page 14, line 16, strike "school board" and insert in
lieu thereof "superintendent". 

17.  On page 14, line 18, strike "school board's" and insert in
lieu thereof "superintendent's".

18.  On page 14, line 23, strike "school board" and insert in
lieu thereof "superintendent".

19.  On page 14, line 25, strike "school board" and insert in
lieu thereof "superintendent".

20.  On page 15, line 1, strike "school board" and insert in
lieu thereof "superintendent". 

21.  On page 15, line 12, strike "school board" and insert in
lieu thereof "superintendent".

22.  On page 17, line 15, after "of" insert "intent to
recommend".
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23.  On page 17, line 20, after "of" insert "intent to
recommend".

24.  On page 17, line 22, strike "discharge" and insert in lieu
thereof "recommendation". 

25.  On page 17, line 24, strike "appeal".

26.  On page 17, line 24, strike "school board" and insert in
lieu thereof "superintendent".

 27.  On page 18, line 2, remove the brackets and line through
"intent to recommend".

28.  On page 18, line 4, remove the brackets and line-through
and strike "an appeal".

29.  On page 18, line 4, strike "school board" and insert in
lieu thereof "superintendent". 

30.  On page 18, line 8, strike the second occurrence of "of"
and insert in lieu thereof "to recommend".

31.  On page 18, line 9, strike "school board" and insert in
lieu thereof "superintendent". 

32.  On page 18, line 10, strike "appeal".

33.  On page 18, line 23, strike "appeal".

34.  On page 18, line 24, strike "school board" and insert in
lieu thereof "superintendent". 

35.  On page 19, line 7, remove the brackets and line through
"intent to recommend".

36.  On page 19, line 13, strike "school board" and insert in
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lieu thereof "superintendent". 

37.  On page 19, line 18, strike "local school board" and
insert in lieu thereof "school district". 

38.  On page 19, line 19, strike "school board" and insert in
lieu thereof "superintendent". 

39.  On page 19, line 21, strike "appeal".

40.  On page 20, line 2, strike "school board" and insert in
lieu thereof "superintendent".

41.  On page 20, line 3, strike "appeals". 

42.  On page 20, lines 8 and 9, strike "school board" and
insert in lieu thereof "superintendent".

 43.  On page 20, line 10, strike "school board" and insert in
lieu thereof "superintendent".

44.  On page 21, lines 4 and 5, strike "school board" and
insert in lieu thereof "superintendent".

45.  On page 21, lines 6 and 7, strike "school board" and
insert in lieu thereof "superintendent".

46.  On page 21, line 12, strike "school board" and insert in
lieu thereof "superintendent". 

47.  On page 21, lines 19 and 20, strike "school board" and
insert in lieu thereof "superintendent".

48.  On page 21, line 22, strike "counsel" and insert in lieu
thereof "a person of the party's choice".

49.  On page 22, line 24, strike "school board" and insert in
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lieu thereof "superintendent".

50.  On page 25, line 14, remove the brackets and line-through.

51.  On page 26, lines 1 and 2, strike ", local school board".,

and thence referred to the JUDICIARY COMMITTEE.

Respectfully submitted,

__________________________________
Cynthia Nava, Chairman

Adopted_______________________ Not Adopted_______________________
          (Chief Clerk)                          (Chief Clerk)

                  Date ________________________

The roll call vote was  7 For  0  Against
Yes:  7
No:  0
Excused:  Keller, Sapien
Absent:  None
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